## **Cornerstone Church of England (VA) Primary School**

Bader Way Whiteley Fareham PO15 7JH

Tel: 01489 660750

Email adminoffice@cornerstoneprimary.hants.sch.uk

Mr T Clarke Headteacher



Building our Community with Love, Forgiveness and Hope Growing an Exceptional Learning Community

## HARVEST FESTIVAL



Wednesday, 7th October 2015

**Dear Parents** 

We are writing to tell you about our Harvest Festival, which is taking place on **Wednesday 21**<sup>st</sup> of October, and starts at 9.30 am.

There will be three songs sung: by Dolphins class, the Choir and the whole school. Penguins class will be sharing their Autumn poems. We will also ask a few children from each class to share the donations that families have provided. Dragonflies class will finish this special festival by reading Harvest prayers they have written themselves.

Please may you help us to help others by giving contributions of food (preferably tinned foods)? The food that you kindly bring in will go to the Food Bank in Fareham, which will help people who are hungry and homeless in the local area. Mr Rutt, who is one of our school governors, works at the Food Bank. He will be coming into school next Thursday to explain to the Year 1, 2 and 3 classes about the work he does and why the Food Bank is so important.

If you would like to support our Harvest Festival, please could you bring in your donations from Monday, the 19<sup>th</sup> of October. We invite you to come and join us for this celebration if you are able to. If you would like to attend, please enter through the hall doors which will be opened at 9.15 am.

Many thanks for your support with this.

Danielle, Abhinav, Isla and Scarlett (Penguins class).